
Briana Knez
#332048 | September 22, 2022

Testimony to the Planning and Sustainability Commission on the Floodplain
Resilience Plan, Proposed Draft 

As a young person in their 20s in Portland, I urge you to adopt the full Floodplain Resilience Plan.
We need to prioritize habitat preservation to reduce climate change impacts and make sure our
generation has a future. Money doesn't matter if we have no natural beauty in this world to live for.
Money doesn't matter if we have a planet that we can barely survive on in a few decades. Our
generation is scared for our future. Please protect it by protecting nature.
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